
Grand Isle Recreation Committee

Wednesday March 10, 2021 @ 7pm


Virtual Meeting via Zoom

Meeting Minutes


Meeting attendance: Amy L Thompson, Jaime Short, Kate O’Neill, Laura Johnson, Emily Rich, 
Erin Prouty, & Erin LeDuc


*THANK YOU David Graham for all your years of volunteer time with our committee, you were a 
huge asset to our communities park and will be greatly missed! Cheers!


*WELCOME  Emily Rich to the Rec Committee!!! 


Steal door for Donaldson Park shed

	 -Jaime found one at www.lowes.com for $250

	 -Unanimous vote to purchase the door


Easter egg hunt

	 -Easter is April 4th this year and everyone wants to host the event but we are restricted 
due to COVID again this year. 


YOGI is in full swing this year and are already signing players up for the season. Their field 
clean up day is going to be somewhere around April 26th but NOT on Green Up Day due to 
requests by North Hero community.


Jaime has been in contact with Robert @ VT State park about the use of the field next to the 
softball field for tee ball this year. Everyone is in agreement and Dylan Degree with be staking 
the area out.


-Amy will be contacting Bob Nolin about brush/tree area behind the bocce court and swings 
area for a new multi field use space. 


-Internet service for Donaldson Park is getting installed this month along with security cameras 
and will be set up for sheriff’s to view as well. 


-Erin Prouty & Emily Rich are working together to put together a one week pilot summer camp 
program this year. They are working with Melissa at the town office about licensing & 
insurance. They will need to hire 6 counselors before taking any applications. They are also 
looking into local businesses for donations for the program. Camp fee would be $50/per 
camper and $25/each sibling. They will post an ad on FPF for counselors. 


Next meeting: April 14th @ 7pm 

http://www.lowes.com

